
CENWW-ODH                      1 July 2023 
 
MEMORANDUM FOR THE RECORD - 23 IHR 06 
 
SUBJECT:  Spillway Outage to Repair Fishway Debris Boom 

 
On June 18, an operator found that the north fish ladder exit debris boom was detached from its 
anchor point at one end.  Later that same week. the boom became detached on the other end.  
Because of the proximity of the fishway exit to the spillway, a full spillway outage was required 
to repair the log boom.  The spillway was out of service from 0704 to 0958 hrs on 28 June for 
this repair.   
 
 
 
Chris Peery 
USACE, Walla Walla District 
Fishery Biologist 
509-527-7124 
 
 
  


